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CLERGY 

Fr Bernard Mournian (Parish Priest) Fr Pat Hennessy (In Residence) 

Rev. Michael Ross (Deacon) 

Please pray for the following:- 

Sick:- Patricia Gaunt, Mary Frances Murdoch, 
Sister Frances Kelly (Nazareth House), Sarah 
Ponsonby, Jackie Barr, Huw Rodway, Karen 
Roarty, Brian McCulloch, Mary Frances Mur-
doch, Margaret McGuiness, Raymond Horan, 
Niamh Edelsten, Robert Morrison, Patrick     
Gallagher, Tony Quigley, Morag Beattie,        
Josephine Bonner, Anne Harvinson, Michael 
Hoy, Maria Cowan, Kathleen Cowdren, Helen 
Cameron, Susan McNally, Eric Russell, Hugh 
McTominey. 

Recently deceased:- Margaret Ann McCartney, 
John Coleman, Jeanette McLaughlin, Brendan 
McLaughlin, Ruth Waters, Rosemary Scanlan, 
Michael Hoy, Hyacinth Brogan, Angus   
Cumming, Mr McLellan, Thomas Lang, K. 
Delaney, Alex Foster, Gerry McKeown 

Anniversaries:- James Healy, Robert Brown,   
Isabella Flannery, Mary Anne Bradley, Mary 
Kirk, James Queen, Rosemary Onochie 

Baptism:- We welcome Olivia Craig to our   
community. 

Birthday Blessings:- Roderick Docherty, Mr Jack 
Duffy (80) 

Sanctuary Flowers in recognition of:- Aiden  
Joseph, Maureen Corrigan, Sergio Capavvi, 
Patrick and Allison Curran, Robert McGregor, 
Janette Hyland. 

18TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

30TH JULY/31ST JULY 2022 

HOLY MASS (Services marked in red will be live-streamed) 

Mon - Fri:- 10am, (Rosary, 10.30am) 

Saturday:- 10am, 4pm (Vigil) 

Sunday:- 9am; 10.30am; 12 noon & 4pm 

FUNERALS THIS WEEK:- 

CONFESSIONS:- Mon-Sat 9.30-9.55am,  

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:- Mon-Sat, 9.30-9.55am 

BAPTISMS:- To arrange a baptism please contact the 

Church Office.  

Next baptismal preparation course - 3rd August 7pm 

HALL CAFÉ:- Open Tues, Thur, Sat and Sun 

WELFARE CLINIC:- First Saturday of the month 10-12         

WEEKLY DONATIONS 

Please support your parish through the weekly collection, our 

income relies solely on the donations of our parishioners. 

Contributions can be made in the form of a standing order or online 

donation through our website, using these bank details. 

Sort Code:  83-26-24 

Account No: 00255006 

***Filling out our Gift Aid form will allow us to claim an extra 25% 

of your donation from the taxman, at no cost to yourself! Standing 

order and Gift Aid forms are on our website or at the end of the 

pews in church. Completed forms can be put in any of the boxes at 

the back of the church.*** 

***THERE WILL BE NO 1PM MASS OR DIVINE     

MERCY HOLY HOUR DURING JULY AND AUGUST.  

*** THE CHILDREN’S LITURGY HAS NOW STOPPED 

FOR THE SCHOOL HOLIDAYS AND WILL RETURN 

ON 21ST AUGUST 

Last week’s collection - £1716 

We have reached our next    

milestone of £210,000 for the 

ground works project!!! 

Thank you for your generosity 



PRECIOUS BLOOD OF JESUS 

The month of July is dedicated to the Precious Blood. The feast of the Precious Blood of 

our Lord was  instituted in 1849 by Pius IX. The early Fathers say that the Church was 

born from the pierced side of Christ, and that the sacraments were brought forth  

through His Blood.  

Promises of Jesus to those who honour His Precious Blood 

To all those faithful who shall recite for three years, each day, 2 Our Fathers, 2 Hail 

Marys and 2 Glory bes in honour of the drops of blood I lost, I will concede the       

following five graces: 

1. The plenary indulgence and remission of your sins.

2. You will be free from the pains of Purgatory.

3. If you should die before completing the said 3 years, for you it will be the same as if you had

completed them.

4. It will be upon your death the same as if you had shed all your blood for the Holy Faith.

5. I will descend from Heaven to take your soul and that of your relatives, until the fourth generation.

HALL CAFÉ - SUMMER OPENING TIMES 

The hall café is now closed until 11th August. 

Thank you to all our customers for their valued 

support. 

SPONSORING SANCTUARY FLOWERS 

If you would like to sponsor the flowers on the 

sanctuary, in honour of or in memory of a loved 

one, either living or deceased, please fill out the 

form provided and place in the green box in the 

stall. 

ANNIVERSARY MASSES 

If you would like Mass offered on the

anniversary of a deceased loved one and wish 

their name to be read out at Mass you MUST 

come to the sacristy before Mass begins to tell 

the priest, even if you have emailed or handed 

in a mass offering beforehand.  

CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratulations to Aiden Joseph, one of our faithful 

altar servers who will make his First Holy         

Communion on Monday at 10am Mass. Please keep 

Aiden in your prayers. 

ST COLUMBKILLE’S MUSIC GROUP 

St Columbkille’s Music Group have been providing 

music for the church for 40 years! In order to    

recognise this achievement we are keen to celebrate 

with parishioners, family and friends who have   

encouraged and supported us over the 40 years. 

Therefore we would love you to join us in a 

Thanksgiving Mass to be held in St Columbkille’s 

Church on Thursday 18th August at 7pm. We so 

hope to see you on the night. 

From St Columbkille’s Music Group 

WELFARE CLINIC 

Please note there will be no welfare clinic in August 

due to the hall being closed. Our next clinic will 

take place on Saturday 3rd September 10am-

12noon. Our Welfare Clinic is open to anyone with 

financial or welfare concerns. If you or someone 

you know could benefit from help and advice 

please come along to our next clinic.  

KNEELING TO RECEIVE HOLY COMMUNION 

In response to requests from parishioners, 

kneelers have now been placed in front of the 

sanctuary steps, for those who wish, and are 

able, to receive Communion kneeling down. For 

weekday Masses there will be 2 kneelers in use, 

for Sunday Masses there will only be one, this 

will be for a trial period. While it is entirely 

down to individual choice whether you kneel or 

stand to receive Communion, there are great 

spiritual reasons to receive Communion whilst 

kneeling. Kneeling is well established as an 

important expression of adoration of the        

Eucharist, which is why we genuflect when we 

enter and exit the church and kneel during the 

Eucharistic Prayer and the Lamb of God.    

Kneeling is a sign of our reverence for Our 

Blessed Lord, truly present in the Blessed Sacra-

ment and our subservience to Him. It reminds 

us that ‘I am not worthy to receive you under 

my roof.’ 




